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Greetings on the 15th Congress of the Communist Party of Brazil 

 

Dear comrades, 

The Communist Party of the Workers of Spain (PCTE) expresses its highest solidarity with 

the Communist Party of Brazil (PCdoB) on the occasion of its 15th Congress, held on October 

15-17, and the centenary of the foundation of the Communist Party of Brazil. 

The Brazilian and Spanish working class and both Communist Parties are facing hard times 

in their respective countries. The current capitalist crisis —whose catalyst is the Covid-19 

pandemic— is the reason of the many attacks against the labor and life conditions of workers 

and their families. The task of the Communist Party is to struggle against those attacks, 

aiming to overthrow this system and seize power for the working class. Such a goal demands 

from us many efforts, including time devoted to discussion. The Congress is the perfect space 

for it, and we are glad to know about yours. 

Comrades, 

The PCTE is also holding its Congress in November 12-14. Such date is not only because of 

the need to discuss and advance in the communist struggle, but also because we are making 

a tribute to the history of communists in Spain. On November 14, one hundred years will have 

elapsed since the foundation of the Spanish Section of the Communist International. It is not 

a coincidence that both parties were founded in the same year, but a result of class struggle 

worldwide. Today, like then, communists need to do our best in order to fulfill our quest. There 

is a long path ahead and our Congresses are one step further on it. This is why we wish you 

the greatest results from your Congress, as we wish the same for ours. 

Comradely yours, 

Communist Party of the Workers of Spain (PCTE)  

October 2021. 
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